
 
 

Parents,  

 

 This year we are excited to announce the continuation of a Gaming and Digital Arts Club 
for our middle students in grades 5th – 8th. The club will meet once a week on Tuesdays starting 
the week of February 11th from 3:00PM – 4:00PM on the Southfield School campus in the tech 
lab. This 10-week club of in-depth game play and development will focus on level design and 
team building. The club will expand on what the students are currently learning in their digital 
art and design class. The students will have the opportunity to work independently and in teams 
to create playable in-game levels. Different games will be played and broken down to understand 
what makes them successful and then the student will apply what they learn into their own 
creation. The goal is to create a fun filled atmosphere for the children to play and learn how to 
create various types of video games. The cost for each participant is $150.00. Please fill out this 
form and turn it by February 7th. Parents will then receive an email from the business office no 
later than February 21st with directions on how to pay your fee via the Parent Portal on 
Veracross. For more information, please contact Baron Capers at bcapers@southfield-school.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

Baron Capers 

Southfield School 

STEAM Specialist 

 

 

 

Child’s Name______________________________________________________________ 

Grade_____________________________________________________________________ 

Parent’s Name and Contact 
Information________________________________________________________________ 

Medical Needs/Notes_________________________________________________________ 
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